
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: Beck, Sarah E -FS on behalf of FS-comments-mountainplan
To: FS-comments-southwestern-cibola
Subject: FW: Comments to RMP
Date: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 2:09:41 PM


 
 


From: newtsonk@comcast.net [mailto:newtsonk@comcast.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 10:38 AM
To: FS-comments-mountainplan <cibolamtnsplanrevision@fs.fed.us>
Subject: Comments to RMP
 
Comments to preliminary draft Cibola National Forest Land and Resource
Management Plan.
 
The proposed action, Alternative B, is an acceptable action. However, as the best
way to protect our public lands is use of the wilderness designation, Alternative E is
preferable.
 
Forest Service should consider changing guidelines to standards as practicable to
give the RMP some teeth.
 
I have one concern. Like its brethren in Dona Ana, the Sierra Soil and Water
Conservation District has become extremely politicized and has come out publicly
against almost everything that the Sierra Club stands for. All users of our public lands
should have an input to the RMP, including the Sierra Soil and Water Conservation
District, but to have the district be a central organization in developing the RMP is a
red flag to me. I hope that the Forest Service keeps the Soil and Water District politics
out of the process.
 
 
 
Kennan Newtson
Sierra Club Rio Grande Chapter
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